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I think it would be detrimental to voter participation to limit the accessibility that we 

currently have by way of mailing in ballots. Forcing people to physically go 

somewhere to have their vote counted is totally unnecessary - it is difficult to plan 

child care and transportation on a daily basis, let alone setting aside hours to stand in 

a line to cast my vote. I, along with countless others, would be silenced if we couldn't 

make it to vote in person due to work, child care, transportation, or a thousand other 

factors. Let us not move back in time on this very simple, effective way for everyone's 

vote to be counted.  


